Summer Term Newsletter 2021

As this term is fully up and running, here are a few reminders of important
dates and information.

Sun Cream and Spare Clothes
As we are spending more time outside enjoying the lovely weather, please would

you ensure your children have sun cream applied at home before they come into
school. Also, we have more water play out, so please can you make sure your
child has at least one change of clothes in their bag. We do have some but find
it runs out very quickly when changing larger groups of children. Many thanks in
advance.

Wear your Uniform to School Week

To help prepare your children for their new schools (and also a good excuse for
the staff to see just how great your children look in their new uniforms), they
are invited to wear their school uniforms to school from Monday 5™"-Friday 9™
July (except sports day). On the subject, of new schools, please let Mel know if
you have any school visits planned.

Sports Day
Sports day will be on Tuesday 6th™ July at the Pines Playing Field.

All being well, the sports day will start at 9.30am, followed by a play in the park
and other outdoor activities. A snack and drink will be provided, the session will
end by 12.30pm. Those children who would not usually attend on a Tuesday, are
of course, welcome to attend the sports day, providing their parents/carers are
present.

If the weather is bad, we will make a decision that morning and let you know as
sooh as we can, our back up date is Wednesday 7*" July.




Leavers Party. Wednesday 14™ July,

As you are fully aware the children have missed out on trips for the past two
summers. In addition to our normal end of term party we would like to have a
little party for those who won't be with us next year. In order to do this
please could all children who are returning in September be picked up at
11-30 for this session only. (Thank you in advance).

All children who are leaving the setting will be invited to stay for an extended
lunch club/party on this day until 1.30 pm.

Pirate and Princess Party
On the last day of term, Friday 16th July, we will be holding a Pirate and

Princess Party. Dressing up is encouraged but not compulsory. A food list will go
up at a later date, and any contributions you are able to make are greatly
appreciated.

Facebook

Please be aware our current Facebook page will be closing at the end of August.
Parents who will have children returning in September will be sent the details
of the new page, which will run from the beginning of the new term.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Pines Pre-School Staff.

Summary o tes for your Diar

5th-19 July Wear your School Uniform to pre-school week (except sports day).
6™ July Tuesday Sports Day - Pines Playing Field - 9.30

14™ July Wednesday Leavers Party

16" July Friday Princess and Pirate Party - Last Day of Term.

New Term 2021/2022

Thussdac
Ieesdeij"d September  Start of new term.



